

Dear Family,

Ho Ho! Christmas is just around the corner, and we need our very best elves to spread the joy!

Your elves have been given a super-secret mission right here at the North Pole-it's a big deal! While they're off on their exciting adventure, I've sent some of my top elves to help bring the magic of Christmas to your home.

These new elves are a little shy and really want to make your Christmas extra special, so let's give them a warm welcome! They'll be keeping in touch with your original elves, so if you want to share fun stories or messages, just let them know, and they'll deliver them back north.

Thanks for helping us keep the Christmas spirit alive!



Merry Wishes Santa